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Oxford Languages—the entity
behind the Oxford English
Dictionary and other
language resources—has a
slightly more complex
selection process. With the
help of language software
(and suggestions ...

What Is 'Goblin Mode'?
Oxford’s Public-Voted Word
of the Year Is All About
Embracing Your Worst Self
“It may seem a bit
frivolous, but I really
think ‘goblin mode’ speaks
to the times and the
zeitgeist — and it’s
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expression,” Zimmer said
during Oxford’s video launch
...

What is ‘goblin mode,’
anyway? It’s Oxford’s 2022
word of the year.
"Given the year we’ve just
experienced, ‘goblin mode’
resonates with all of us who
are feeling a little
overwhelmed at this point,"
Oxford Languages President
Casper Grathwohl told
reporters.

Oxford dictionary unveils
2022 word of the year:
‘Goblin mode’
“Metaverse” has come in
second to “goblin mode” as
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2022 word of the year after
the process was opened up to
voters for the first time
ever. In a Dec. 4 ...

Metaverse comes in second
place as Oxford's word of
the year
And according to Oxford
Dictionaries, "goblin mode"
is the 2022 word of the
year. The company annually
chooses a word of the year,
but this time, it let the
public cast votes to choose
among three ...

Oxford Dictionaries
announces its word of the
year for 2022: "Goblin mode"
This year's Game Awards
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fashion, with an attendee
gaining access to the stage
during its climactic Game of
the Year announcement. The
individual appeared to walk
onto the ...

The Game Awards stage
invader arrested
Roads were slick on the way
from Manhattan to West
Milford, New Jersey, as snow
started accumulating
Thursday evening. PIX11’s
Katie Corrado reported from
West Milford. For the third
winter in a ...

Hound Honey
The much-loved host was
missing from Countdown as
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forced to stepped in for
her. Host Colin Murray said
on yesterday's show that the
popular brainiac was off for
the week.

Countdown fans all have the
same complaint as show
favourite disappears
Golf writer Bob Harig joins
Golf Today to discuss Tiger
Woods testing his
limitations and the elder
statesmen stage of his
career ahead of the PNC
Championship Instant access
to the latest news ...

Tiger figuring out
boundaries at this stage of
career
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concertgoer was determined
to share the stage with
Harry Styles. "Well, that
was different… everybody
OK?, Harry asked once the
person was removed from the
stage.

"Shooketh" Harry Styles
Reacts After Concertgoer
Rushes Stage During Brazil
Show
A recent survey of 450 early-
stage founders in the U.S.
and Europe by pre-seed-
focused January Ventures
found that despite current
market conditions, many
startups in their earliest
stages still ...
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runway, no problem heading
into 2023
Chappelle performed at a
special Punchline Comedy
Club event on December 11 in
San Francisco, where he
invited the Tesla CEO on to
the stage. Dave Chappelle
speaks onstage during the
Dave ...

Elon Musk Booed on Stage
With Dave Chappelle:
'Weren't Expecting This'
Johannesburg - Power utility
Eskom has announced Stage 6
load shedding due to
breakdowns at some of its
power stations. Eskom has
yet to release more
information about the
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Stage 6 load shedding means
at least 8-12 hours
blackouts per day
Eskom shifted load-shedding
to stage six from early
Friday morning, it said on
social media. Stage seven
and eight load-shedding
could be on the cards.
Consumers are set to bear
the brunt of Eskom ...
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